SSWG REPORT TO ROS

October 2009
SSWG agreed to shift the due dates for each quarterly TPIT update one month later than currently scheduled.  The shift will align the 3rd quarter TPIT updates with the completion of the new DSB cases and eliminate the need to update the old DSB cases.  The requirement to update the DSB cases during the 3rd quarter will be met by replacing the old DSB cases with the new DSB cases.  This shift in the TPIT schedule will require a change in the ERCOT RPG Charter and Procedures to remove or change the due dates for TPIT updates.
SSWG is currently building the 2010 DSB cases, and the cases will be posted by October 30th.
SSWG had a Webex meeting on October 7th to revise the SSWG Procedure Manual.  Another meeting to finish the revisions has been scheduled for November 4th.
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